
Columbiana County 

CHILD SUPPORT ENFORCEMENT AGENCY 

PRESENTS:  

CHILD SUPPORT AWARENESS MONTH 2017! 

 

Columbiana County CSEA is pleased to announce the activities planned for our 2017 Child Support 

Awareness Month Campaign!  Our focus this year is on providing information about our services, 

encouraging consistent child support payments and collaborating with our community partners 

while providing fun and educational activities for the children we serve. 

 

 Throughout August we will have several special projects and initiatives in place which 
were designed to increase collections and improve communications with our case 
participants.  CSEA employees will team up to locate Non-Custodial Parents, increase face 
to face interviews with non-paying Non-Custodial Parents, increase the Customer Service 
Web Portal registrations and increase telephonic outreach.  
 

 Throughout August gift bags with books or flashcards, along with summer-themed items, 
will be given to all children who visit the agency. 
 

 Child Support Awareness signs and posters will be displayed throughout the agency. 
 

 We will track and display walk-in collections throughout the month of August. 
 

 August 2nd is WEAR GREEN to Work Day to recognize Child Support Awareness Month. 
 

 On August 2nd CSEA employees will participate in interactive CSEA training. 
 

 On August 9th we will attend the Columbiana County Board of Commissioners’ meeting 
and ask that they sign a Resolution declaring August ‘Child Support Awareness Month’ in 
Columbiana County. 
 

 On August 15th CSEA employees with visit Elkton Federal Prison to present (2) Child 
Support Question & Answer sessions.  
  

 On August 18th we will present a child support information session to area agencies and 
organizations. 
 

 On August 22nd CSEA employees will attend the Lion’s Club meeting in East Liverpool to 
talk about child support services.  
 

 On August 25th CSEA will host a Community Partners’ Breakfast.  Amy Roehrenbeck, 
Executive Director, OCDA, will be our guest speaker and will talk about pending CSEA 
legislation and other current child support topics. 
 

A very special THANK YOU to the CSEA Child Support Awareness Month Committee  

for planning our events and to the CSEA staff, DJFS staff and community sponsors  

whose donations helped to make our activities possible! 


